
RGA Life Reinsurance Company of Canada 

April 12, 2013 

Mr. Michael Marfoglia 
Marfoglia 
9031 Parkway Boulevard 
Anjou, Quebec HlJ 1N4 

Re: Letter of Recommendation 

Dear Michael: 

At RGA, we have come to depend on you and Marfoglia Construction to help us whenever we have a 
renovation or office construction project. Over the last dozen years you have been there to transform our 
plans into new realities. 

Your superior project management skills, construction management experience, and your desire to resolve 
issues and concerns quickly in a customer-focused fashion have fostered this long-term relationship our 
companies share. 

During three previous construction projects while our offices were in the Dominion Square Building, your 
proven abilities to manage the details while keeping your eye on the big picture translated challenging 
projects into successes. 

With these past accomplishments in mind, we entered into the 36,000 square foot relocation and 
construction project at 1981 McGill College with confidence that once again, we would realize our goals. 

We believe you have come to know us very well. That knowledge, together with your dedicated team, 
your expertise, and the skills and commitment of your people, has ensured yet another success. 

Thank you for managing costs closely, respecting critical deadlines and never compromising on quality. 
Each time we work with you we know that, regardless of how complex or demanding the project may be, 
you will always protect our interests and deliver "on-time ... on-budget". 

The quality of your mill work is truly exceptional and has provided the crowning touch to a job well done. 
Please pass on our thanks to your entire team for their efforts in creating a great new workplace for our 
staff. 

Sincerely, 

Alain Neemeh, CPA, CA 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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